

# 🛖 eNewsletter: Friday 27th September 2019

## Notices to Parents and Guardians

## House Singing Tickets

A reminder that the deadline for ordering tickets for the House Singing Competition is Monday 30th September. With every pupil performing on stage during the evening, this is the most popular event in the School's musical calendar, so tickets have to be strictly limited to a maximum of two per family. Priority is given to parents of pupils involved in the Part Songs, in the Third Form and in the Upper Sixth (in that order), and tickets are allocated on a first come first served basis.

The Ticket Order Form is available to download here: 
House Singing Tickets 2019

Please return it by post or email to Natalie Lockwood, The Schools, Shrewsbury SY3 7BA; 👩 nlockwood@shrewsbury.org.uk

We will also be live-streaming the event online to enable those who live further afield to have the opportunity of watching the Competition of supporting the pupils from afar. Details of how to access the live stream will be emailed to all parents and guardians next week.

### Global Social Leaders & Age UK Tea Party in KH, Thursday 17th October

ool's Global Social Leaders group are joining forces with the Age UK Shropshire, Telford & Wrekin to organise a special Tea Party for local elderly people on Thursday 17th October. They extend a warm invitation to everyone who would like to come, so do please spread the word to anyone who you think might be interested. There is no charge, and the party takes place in Kingsland Hall from 2.30 - 4.00 pm. For more information, please see 'Forthcoming Events' below.

### Latest News



An exhibition of postcard-sized original artworks by former and current pupils and members of staff has raised a magnificent £2,000 for Shrewsbury House (the Shewsy), the School's youth centre in Everton, Liverpool.

Read More



elected as Finalist for Co Educational Independent School of the Year Award

Shrewsbury has been selected by Independent School Parent Magazine as a Finalist for the Co-Educational Independent School of the Year Award 2019.

Read More



The Week in Pictures

A brief glimpse of a few of the myriad of activities that have been taking place at Shrewsbury School over the last few days.

Read More



Alan Laurie (1921-2019)

We were saddened to hea that Alan Laurie, who taught at Shrewsbury for 20 years and was Housemaster of Severn Hill, died on 21st September, aged 98 years.

Read More



At regular intervals during term time, Giles Bell turns both his spotlight and his wit on a different sports team within the School.

Read More



The annual New Entrants' Concert at Shrewsbury has

Read More

# Forthcoming Events

All these events, and many others, are listed in detail in our website Calendar



SAT Tests Shrewsbury School will be held in the Alington Hall on Saturday 5th October 2019. Registration is open from 7.30am until 8.00am only at which point it will be closed and the Tests will commence. The ...

Read More



'Team Shrewsbury School', made up of current and former pupils, staff and parents, will once again be pounding the streets of our lovely town to raise money for two very worthy causes. One of their chosen

Read More



Global Social Leaders group and Age UK Shropshire, Telford & Wrekin extend a warm invitation to their Tea Par on Thursday 17th Octobe from 2.30 - 4.00 pm in Kingsland Hall, Shrewsbu S...